
 
 

Defensible Space Evaluations begin in the Kent Woodlands 
Neighborhoods of Kentfield! 

 

 
Uniformed Inspectors will conduct defensible space and home hardening evaluations on residential 

properties in the Woodlands Neighborhood of Kentfield over the next few weeks. 
 

 



 
 

A comprehensive report for your property will be available to you online 48 hours after your 
property’s evaluation.  The report will provide steps to reduce your property’s vulnerability and 
improve your safety from wildfires. Some actions outlined in this report are required by law. 
 
We encourage residents to accompany the Inspectors for a socially distanced tour of their 
property to find areas that could be improved for defensible space and home-hardening. If 
nobody is home, that’s okay! Inspectors will evaluate the property from the road/driveway and 
leave instructions to retrieve your online report. 

CURBSIDE CHIPPER DATES 

The Kentfield Fire District is happy to announce that FIRESafe MARIN , with Measure C funding 
from the Marin Wildfire Prevention Authority, will conduct a curbside pickup chipper program 
in many areas throughout Kentfield and Greenbrae in 2021. 

As in years past, the curbside pickup chipper program will be available to select areas 
throughout the County on a rotating basis during the year. Members of the community can use 
the link below to see the next event for their specific address.  

https://www.chipperday.com/marin 

2021 Schedule of Local Chipper Dates: 

• Kent Woodlands Area: SEPTEMBER 13 

• Skylark & Murray Park: AUGUST 30 

 
Marin County Fire Department, in partnership with neighboring fire agencies and the Marin Wildfire 
Prevention Authority (MWPA),  
 
Please contact dspace@marinwildfire.org or (415) 275-1185 with any questions. 
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